Dear Parents,

We are using our FACTS (formally RenWeb) application in the cafeteria this year. Through this app, which is used to view grades and other school details, each family can view their cafeteria account.

Funds brought by preschool and elementary students to pay for break, snack or lunch will be given to teachers to turn into the cafeteria, where it is then deposited into your family's cafeteria account. Teachers are no longer keeping up with money or balances; this is all done by the cafeteria using FACTS. Students, or parents of students, in grades 7-12 should bring funds to the cafeteria for deposit into their account.

Cafeteria accounts are not mandatory; these accounts are for your convenience. Students can use cash to make purchases but there will be NO charging. However, if your student is using their cafeteria account, there must be sufficient funds in the account. You will need to monitor your family account using the FACTS application. A text was sent out several weeks ago informing you to check the school website for instructions on how to access your family's account. If you need assistance, please contact the school office for help with the FACTS App. Or if you have questions concerning your account, you may call the school office and leave a message for me and I will get back to you as soon as possible.

I would like to thank you for your patience during the implementation of this new system, as with most things new, we have run into some bumps but we are learning and correcting as we go.

Thank you,

Rhodonna Roberts Cafeteria manager